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August 15, 2007

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mr. Gary Janosko, Chief
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Mail Stop T-8F5
Two White Flint North
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

License SUA-1341
Docket No. 45-8502

RE: Annual Report for Wyoming DEQ Permit to Mine No. 478

Dear Mr. Janosko:

As requested by our project manager Ron Linton, a copy of the 2006-2007 Annual
Report to the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality is enclosed for the NRC's
document control room. The annual report to the NRC will be submitted at the end of
the year as required by our updated license.

Please contact me if you should have any questions regarding the report.

Sincerely,

Larry Arbogast

Radiation Safety Officer

Attachment

Letter cc: COGEMA - Tom Hardgrove

Report cc: WDEQ - Sheridan, WY
BLM - Buffalo, WY
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